
Input  sought  on  what  KMS
should be
Douglas County School District is having two meetings to find
out what the community would like to see Kingsbury Middle
School turned into.

The  Stateline  school  closed  a  few  years  ago  because  of
declining enrollment. It has sat empty since then.

The first meeting is May 26 at 6:30pm at Whittell High School,
Room 3.

The next meeting is June 1 at 6pm at Douglas High School in
the library.

For more information, call (775) 782.5135 or email ideas to
suptoffice@dcsd.k12.nv.us.
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